
From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: C&H Hog Farms Public Comment
Date: Monday, March 06, 2017 9:12:37 AM

5264-W
 

From: Robinson, Kelly 
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 9:08 AM
To: 'Steven Wise'
Subject: RE: C&H Hog Farms Public Comment
 
Mr. Wise,
 
I am sorry you will not be able to join us tomorrow evening.  Your comment has been received and
going on record.
 
Many thanks for your concerns.
 
Kelly Robinson
 
Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
 
501-682-0916
 

From: Steven Wise [mailto:stevenfwise@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Sunday, March 05, 2017 9:27 PM
To: Robinson, Kelly
Subject: C&H Hog Farms Public Comment
 
I regret being unable to attend Tuesday's public meeting about Permit #52646-W.
 Please enter the following comments in public record that I oppose permitting C & H
Hog Facility Permit #52646-W.
 
I oppose this permit because it is clear that the facility will negatively impact the
Buffalo River Watershed.
 
Specifically, I oppose the permit on the grounds:
1. No discharge is inappropriate
2.  Failure to acknowledge a karst ecosystem.
3. Lack of compliance with AWMFH
4. Evidence of discharge in Big Creek
5. Violates current moratorium
6. Deficient nutrient management plan
 
Sincerely,
Steven Wise
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8601 Apple Glen
Rogers, AR 72756
 
Contact Steven Wise by email:
stevenfwise@yahoo.com
View Steven's art work at www.stevenfwise.com
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